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Chelsea Benner

From: Heidi Bright <heidi@brightsidevintagefarm.com>
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 1:04 PM
To: Chelsea Benner; Holly Erdman
Cc: Heidi Bright
Subject: Fwd: 03__Project Narrative BVF
Attachments: 03__Project Narrative BVF.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi again Chelsea & Holly -- per below and attached, this is confirmation that I started in January and the 
package will be submitted next Tuesday to Dr. Mau, and per earlier e-mail Dr. Mau has been consulting with 
Rich the Engineer during the past 4+ months project of putting the package together.  Thank you!  Best wishes, 
Heidi 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Rich Walpole <Rich.Walpole@cnweng.com> 
Date: Fri, Apr 26, 2019 at 12:10 PM 
Subject: 03__Project Narrative BVF 
To: Heidi Bright <heidi@brightsidevintagefarm.com> 
 

To whom it may concern. 

  

This message is tendered to confirm that Heidi Bright is earnest in pursuit of the Brightside Vintage Farm 
events venue.  

  

Columbia Northwest Engineering, PS, (CNWE) a consulting Engineering Company was retained by Heidi 
Bright of Brightside Vintage Farm, Ellensburg, Washington to prepare a Group A-TNC Water System Plan.   

  

As Heidi’s consultant, CNWE, was originally contacted and began services in January, 2019. The application 
package has been completed and will be submitted to DOH the week of April 29th for review by the State 
Department of Health Regional Engineer. 

  

Consulting costs to prepare such Group A-TNC Water Systems Plan set of application plans for DOH review 
range from $8,000 to $10,000. These plans must be approved before any new water system construction can 
occur.  
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Thank You 

  

M. Rich Walpole, PE 

  

Project Manager 

_______________________________________ 

Columbia Northwest Engineering 

249 N Elder Street  |  Moses Lake, WA 98837 

Office:  (509) 766-1226  |  Fax: (509) 766-6754 

Email: rich.walpole@cnweng.com  

  

The information contained in this e-mail message may be privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure. 
If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If you 
think that you have received this e-mail message in error, please e-mail the sender at the above e-mail address. 

  

  

  

 
 
 
--  
HEIDI BRIGHT 
Proprietor, Brightside Vintage Farm LLC 
Mobile: 425-417-4716 
Explore our Vintage+Elegant Farm Experience on the Brightside of the Cascades! 
Please click to see Photos & Video at: www.brightsidevintagefarm.com  
 
 


